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Тhere was a Second Generation Summer Workshop in Stara Zagora, Bulgaria between 4 
and 6 September 2021. Altogether six families participated from Sofia, Burgas and Varna. The 

main topic of the workshop was patriotism from the point-of-view of the Principle and it was 

connected to the example of the Bulgarian national heroes, more precisely to the national holiday 

celebrating an important moment of the Bulgarian independence movement on 6 September. 

 

 



Apart from lectures and discussions on the main topic for the elder children and fairy tales 

for the small ones, there was plenty of possibility to have fun together, spending time with games, 

swimming, singing, studying Korean or walking in the nature, most of the time younger ones and 
adults mixed together but from time to time there were also separate programs for children and 

parents. 

 

 

 
 

The last evening the children had the chance to express in a creative way what patriotism 

means for them. It was a very exciting team work and wonderful creations were born. 



 

 
The program ended in Panagyurishte and the nearby Oborishte where 145 years ago a 

handful of people decided to take steps for the liberation of the country from the Osman Empire. 

 


